
To the Office of High Commissioner of Human Rights, 

 

The Best Practices Policy Project is a civil society organization based in the United States. 

We have engaged with CERD and several other UN processes through the years. 

 

We would like to add to the list of themes the "intersection of racism and the rights of sex 

workers of color" and the impact of anti-Black policing on Black sex workers in the United 

States. 

 

Thank you for your attention and potential inclusion. 

 


